
HF 16 NEWSLETTER No 4, January, 2016

Dear HF friends,

this newsletter is a reminder that abstracts for the 
11th Nordic HF Conference HF 16 are due on 15 
February 2016. The second announcement with the 
preliminary programme will be published in late 
March or early April.

HF 16 will cover VLF, LF and HF systems and 
other long-haul communication systems ”over the 
horizon”. 

Please spread that the conference will take place on 
Monday-Wednesday 15-17 August, 2016, with 
arrival on Sunday. 

On Sunday afternoon August 14, HF 16 buses will 
take you from Visby airport (VBY) and harbour 
terminal to the traditional venue on Fårö, north of 
Gotland in the Baltic Sea. For timings, public 
transport and taxi services, please see our 
website. The Rohde&Schwarz Bavarian buffet 
will be served between 1700 and 2200.

On Wednesday afternoon 17, HF 16 buses will catch 
afternoon flights and evening ferries. You may thus 
attend meetings in Stockholm on Thursday-Friday 
18-19 August.

All meals will be served in the restaurant where manager 
(Mrs) Anna-Greta Grund will treat us well.

WLAN and LAN fber network (new) covers the 
venue. Mobile data/phone access is excellent. 
The auditorium has all facilities.

NRS chairman Mats Nilson (centre) introducing HF 13,  
programme committee chairman Karl-Arne Markström 
assisting.

The social activities will include a concert in 
Fårö church, an exhibitors' party, a radio fox 
hunt and a banquet Gotland style. The new 
Ingmar Bergman centre is nearby.

The registration fee with full board, lodging and 
all social activities will be SEK 12,600 + VAT, 
unchanged since HF 10. Students and retired 
seniors pay SEK 4,200 + VAT. A limited number 
of scholarships are available. Family members 
and weekend stays are welcome at a nominal 
cost. The lodging standard at the camp varies; 
early registration is recommended.

You may register as participants and/or 
exhibitors on our website www.nordichf.org that 
will be updated regularly.

A rauk (limestone) as seen from a roundtrip on Fårö.

HF 16 newsletter No 5 is scheduled for April.

We wish you welcome to HF 16 and Fårö.

Olov Carlsson (HF 16 chair) 
Carl-Henrik Walde ( HF 16 event manager)

http://www.nordichf.org/

